
Wareham  Police  Department
invites public to Open House
The Wareham Police Department will be hosting an Open House on
Thursday, October 24, 2019 from 6:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. and
Saturday, October 26, 2019 from 9:00 a.m. -1:00 p.m.

Acting Chief John Walcek said, “We want to give the citizens
of Wareham a first-hand look at our station and operations
from the inside.” He added, “The police station is in dire
need of replacement and we are ready to show that need and
answer any questions you may have.”

Please feel free to stop by and meet some of the officers and
tour the station.
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